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From: glennmorrison55@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2010 6:09 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 10:1 proposal

I'd like to voice my opinion against your plans to limit leverage on currency trading to a maximum 10:1 margin.
Retail traders will be hurt by the implementation of this rule. Your desire to protect the potential losses of those
who are not adequately prepared to trade in the currency market will result in shutting down this trading
environment for the rest of us. Please reconsider your intentions on this matter.

Glenn Morrison
Stevensville, MD



